
 

  

 

 

 

 
Carmel Advisory Committee for Disability 

 Carmel Advisory Committee for Disability in partnership with Carmel Arts 

Council invite people with disability, to participate in an art exhibition featuring 

new work in any visual medium by artists with disability of all ages and abilities. 

 

Exhibiting artwork is a great way to be part of community life and it’s a nice way 

to experience validation as an artist. Past exhibitions have been very warmly 

received by the Carmel community. 

 

The 2023 exhibition will be displayed online during March 2023 on the Carmel 

Arts Council website and at the Midtown Plaza big screen. The exhibition may 

be shown again on the Midtown Plaza big screen in July 2023 and October 

2023. In person exhibit will be in the Carmel Arts Council Children’s Art Gallery 

in March. 

Because the exhibition is virtual, there is no limit on the type, or size of eligible 

artworks. If it can be photographed it can be in the exhibition! Each artist may 

submit up to four pieces. 

To be eligible for the exhibition, art must be 

new i.e. not shown in previous exhibitions 

family friendly and without overt advertising of a business, political party or 

religion 

by an artist with disability residing in Carmel or participating in a program in 

Carmel.  

How to submit art: 

Please email an “actual size” photograph of your work to CACD member 

Wendy Kiefel at wkiefel@gmail.com. Smart phone pictures are fine. 

We want your art to look its very best. These easy tips will help you submit a 

great photo of your art 

 

“actual size” means the largest file you can send. The picture to the right shows 

a photo being emailed on a smart phone. The 1.6 MB option is the best choice. 

 

Fill the screen as much as possible with your art without cropping the image or 

losing focus. We want to see all the details! 

 

Avoid glare and shadows by taking the photo in a space with good lighting 

 


